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            6th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Musicians, Singers and Bands, 
 
We are very excited to announce the return of our live School Summer Concert. The concert will be 
held on Wednesday 6th July between 5.30pm and 7pm. 
 
If you would like to take part, please fill in the slip below and return it to the school office as soon as 
possible and no later than Friday 17th June. 
 
We will be holding auditions during lunchtimes of the week beginning 20th June and will confirm slots 
shortly after. As slots are limited, we are looking for well-prepared performances of 3 minutes or less.  
Some priority will be given to Year 6 as it is their final year.  
 
 
WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR YOU PERFORM! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr MacAllister 
 
 
 
SUMMER CONCERT – Wednesday 6th July, 5.30pm 
 
 
Child’s Name   ____________________________ Year & Class ___________________ 
 
 
Instrument:  _______________________________________ 
 
 
Title of piece   _______________________________________ 
 
 
Composer of piece  ______________________________________ 
 
 
Do you need backing on guitar or piano? ______________________________ 


